
 

Mark your calendar…       January 20, 2017  
 

Friday, January 27   Spirit Day 

    Donuts with Principal - Library, 7:30 am - 8:30 am 
 

Sunday, January 29  School Pride Mass, 9:00 am 

    Open House, 10:00 am - 3:00 pm 
 

January 29 - February 03 Catholic Schools Week 
 

Friday, February 3  First Friday Mass 

    Grandparents and Grandfriends’ Day 

    NOON DISMISSAL 
 

SCRIP NEWS 
Starting this coming week, the school will start selling their Scrip inventory. Scrip cards will only be available 

through pre-orders. If you want to help the school with this fundraiser please order online, or send your pre-

paid orders to the school office. Orders will be placed only if we have pre-orders to fill. 
 

DONUTS WITH THE PRINCIPAL 

We invite you to join Mrs. Felton to enjoy some donuts and get all of your questions answered. Stop by the 

Library from 7:30 am to 8:30 am on Spirit Day, Friday, January 27. 
 

OPEN HOUSE 
The school will assist at the 9:00 am Mass celebration Sunday, January 29. If your child would like to 

participate, please turn in your form by Tuesday, January 24th. Come and celebrate with us! 

We will be giving tours from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm. You are welcome to attend and to invite friends and 

family. Our teachers will be able to answer any academic and religious questions you may have. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR QUEEN READER 
Congratulations to our Queen Reader Tessa Cijo in Ms. Miller’s 1st grade class. Tessa has read over 

2,000 minutes. Way to go Tessa! 
 

RESTAURANT FUNDRAISER NIGHT 
Thank you to everyone that supported SJS at our Panda Express Fundraiser Night. We raised $101.28 

and will be using the funds to purchase items from our Teachers’ Wish Lists. Our next fundraiser will be 

Tuesday, February 7th at Jimmy John’s at 9986 Boulevard 26. Thank you to our alumni Chris and 

Ashley White for supporting SJS! 
 

REFER A FAMILY 
Thank you to the following families for your referrals: the Olivers, the Kamaus, the Guerreros, the 

Valdes, the Kordewicks, and the Cijos. They will be receiving one registration fee waived for next school 

year! 


